
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

           

       

 

 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calendar for the next Week 
Monday 12th June: breakfast/afterschool clubs 
Tuesday 13th June: Swimming, breakfast/afterschool clubs  
Wednesday 14th June: Class 1 ‘Let’s Learn together’, Pop-up Library, 
breakfast/afterschool clubs  
Thursday 15th June: Class 4 Forest Schools, breakfast/afterschool club 
Friday 16th June: breakfast/afterschool club 

Fri – 9th June 

Good Work Awards 

Star of the Week 
Class 1 – Levi 
Class 2 - Basil 
Class 3 – Luke 
Class 4 – Joss 

 

Excellent English 
Class 1 – Carys 

Class 2 – Rachel 
Class 3 – Lydia 
Class 4 – Guy 

Marvellous Maths 
Class 1 – Isaac 
Class 3 – Emily 
Class 4 - Aven 

 

Fantastic Foundation 
Class 1 – Margot 

Class 2 - Sofia 
Class 3 – Theo 

Class 4 - Hannah 
 

Well done to the Red house who 
won the most house points. 

 

Dinner menu for next week 
Monday: Quorn Nuggets, Iced Sponge 
Tuesday: Chicken Wrap, Cheese & Crackers 
Wednesday: Roast Gammon Dinner, Apple Crumble & Custard 
Thursday: Pasta Bolognaise, Chocolate Muffin 
Friday: Fish & Chips, Jelly & Ice-cream 
Alternative options of Jacket Potato and sandwiches are always 
available. Main meals are accompanied by seasonal salad & veg. 
Please can we remind you that we are a NUT FREE school.  
 

Local News & Events  
• Malton Secondary School have an open day on 4th July for  Year4 

& 5 parents to experience the school on a normal school day. 
Please see attached for further information and booking details. 

• National Book Tokens are offering £1000 to schools for their 
libraries. You can nominate our school and also put yourself in 
the draw for a £100 voucher! Please visit: 
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools?utm_source=nbt&ut
m_medium=email&utm_content=nominate-your-
school&utm_campaign=20230606_schools 

• Everyone Active are offering Summer Swimming Crash Courses 
at the pool in Pickering on 24th – 26th July, including a discount 
for those who already attend with school! See poster attached or 
phone 01751 473351 for further information. 

• Rillington Pre-School have an open morning on Saturday 17th 
June 9-10am. Please see attached. 

• Old Malton St.Mary’s are recruiting players for their Under 7’s 
(Year 1) team. Please see attached poster and contact Pete! 

NSPCC 
As per the recent newsletter, we have now conducted our ‘Speak 
Out Stay Safe’ assemblies and activities in conjunction with NSPCC. 
Please speak to Mrs Palmer if you have any questions about this. 

Year 6 Photo’s 
If you would like to view and/or purchase the Year 6 photo please visit 
www.activephotographic.co.uk/ and enter code: H9CtpP7bbpmBdb 

 

Mrs Hodgson 
Unfortunately Mrs Hodgson has been unable to work in school during 
recent months.  She has made the difficult decision to retire from 
school and will not be returning to work. We are sure you will join us in 
wishing her all the very best for the future. 
“After working at the school for nearly 25 years it’s with a heavy heart 
I’ve had to come to this decision. I have enjoyed my years at Settrington 
and life is going to feel very different. I’ll definitely be in and out to see 
everyone.”               Mrs Hodgson   

   
 

Principles of Nurture  
At Settrington, we strive to be a Nurturing school where the wellbeing, 
welfare, growth and the achievement of our children is at the heart of 
everything we do. Please see attached for further information about 
the 6 principles of Nurture. 
 

We have had a recent case of 
headlice in school. Lice are 
little more than a nuisance but 
please be vigilant in checking 
and treating your child(ren) to 
reduce the spread of them. 

 

“Dear friends, let us love one another, for love comes from God. 
Everyone who loves has been born of God and knows God.”    1 John 4:7 

Year 6 Growing up Talk 
During the next week children in Year 6 will be involved in a talk about 
growing up, puberty and the emotional changes they may feel. This 
talk will be conducted by the Year 6 teachers, and the aim is to provide 
an informative and supportive approach to the children. The boys and 
girls will have separate sessions dealing with the issues specifically 
affecting them. 
Please note that this is part of the curriculum, and as such all Year 6 
children will participate in this talk. If you do not want your child to 
take part, you will need to send a written request to school stating the 
reasons why you do not want your child to be included. 
 

Pop-up Library 
This is on Wednesday. Please remember to bring in your books. 
 

Boxall Profile 
Further to our Privacy Notice we are obliged to let you know that we 
now use a platform called Boxall Profile and as such information is 
shared with them. Please speak to the office for further information. 
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